
As of Monday, March 16th we will be temporarily closing
until further notice in an effort to prevent the spread of

COVID-19.
 

I have been closely monitoring the situation of the Coronavirus (COVID-19).  This is
an evolving situation with many unknowns.  Due to recent developments I have

made the difficult decision to close temporarily.  My thoughts & prayers go out to
everyone who has been affected.  I pray you all stay well & I will deeply miss all of

my amazing clients.  I appreciate your patience & understanding during this
difficult time.

I have faith we will be back soon!
 
 

TO MEET CONTINUED REQUEST FOR PRODUCT ORDERS
I HAVE ESTABLISHED A

SAFE, NO CONTACT, CONVENIENT ORDER PICK-UP :
1) Text or call your order along with desired pick-up date to

716-480-3999
2) You will be invoiced via email or text .

3)  Pay invoice securely online by following instruction within the invoice.
4)  Orders will be placed inside pick-up basket on landing of stairs 

just inside office entrance on requested date & time.
ORDERS MUST BE PLACED 1 WEEK IN ADVANCE!

 
Thank You Everyone For Helping Support Small Business In 

Clarence Center, NY
 

Authentically You Skin Care
Shelly/Owner, Esthetician
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